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I strongly oppose HJR 201, this bill is very concerning for several reasons, the first 

one being that no one is aware this is being voted on or even considered. How can 

you vote on something when almost everyone I’ve spoken to whether it be at work, at 

the doctors office or people in my family, they are not even aware that our livelihood 

is once again on the table to be voted for by elites, who don’t particularly care about 

what we the people of Oregon want or need. Oregon is one of the highest taxed 

states in the country and people are leaving this beautiful state in mass amounts. We 

are taxed to death and we cannot afford it. I am begging you please do not punish 

Oregonians, and take away more money from us as we don’t have anymore to give. 

Something this big, and this important needs to be put on a ballot for Oregonians to 

vote on, rather than our representatives, the consensus among most Oregonians is 

our representatives don’t truly represent the majority of the will of the people and they 

vote on these types of life changing issues against us. Inflation is already causing 

most people to live paycheck to paycheck. No one I know can afford this. Please do 

the right thing, oppose this lunacy and vote no on HJR 201. Thank you for your time. 


